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Wroctaw, 26 April 2021

To the Employees
of the Faculty of Law
at the Plovdiv University "Paisii Hilendarski”

Dear Colleagues,

Institute of Administrative Studies and Department of Public Economic Law
at the Faculty of Law, Administration and Economics of the University of Wroctaw will
organize an international scientific conference 30 years after the transformation.
Legal and economic changes in the countries of Central and Eastern Europe, which
will be held on 10 and 11 June 2021 in online mode (Microsoft Teams).

Thirty years ago, at the turn of the 1980s and 1990s, the countries of Central
and Eastern Europe experienced fundamental political, legal and economic changes.
The time of Soviet domination on the eastern side of the Iron Curtain was coming
to an end, and the word "socialism” sounded more and more like an echo of the past.
As aresult, new international orders were formed, the centrally controlled economy was
replaced by a free market economy, constitutions and laws were amended and
rewritten. The passage of thirty years after the transformation that determined
the shape of the current legal and economic systems of Central and Eastern European
countries is a good opportunity to retlect on the changes that have occurred over the last
three decades. The conference 30 years after the transformation. Legal and economic
changes in the countries of Central and Eastern Europe will be devoted to this goal.
The invitation to participate in the Conference is addressed to representatives
of universities from Central and Eastern Europe, which will allow to highlight problems
related to legal and economic changes from the perspective of various countries
of Central and Eastern Europe.

[ have a pleasure to invite you to participate in the conference. It would be a great honor
for us, if you present ashort speech concerning the conference topic. The topics
of the speeches may refer to a wide range of problems from various fields of law,
administration and economics. Topics dealing with general issues as well as specific
legal institutions would be welcome. The speech should not exceed 15 minutes and be
delivered in the English language. In case of willingness to participate in the conference,
[ would kindly ask to send an information about speech topics to Dr. Witold Matecki's e-
mail address: witold.malecki@uwr.edu.pl, until 14 May 2021 (Friday).



[ hope the conference will be a successful event and will contribute to the formulation of
significant conclusions.

Director
of the Institute of Administrative Studies
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